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LD 424: “An Act Concerning the Concealed Carrying of a Handgun by an Individual
Who Is 18 Years of Age but Under 21 Years of Age”

I support this bill as aught to pass, as a natural recognition of the right of our adult
population that begins at the age of 18, and not 21. As our experiences since 2015 has
shown, being able to carry without a permit has not resulted in negative effects
despite the predictions of detractors, and as such there's no rational basis by which to
continue to deny this to all peaceable citizens of our state. To continue to exclude
some of our adult citizens from the successful permitless carry schema, would be
pointless age discrimination.



